
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a change in the 

membership dues for our social club, effective [Effective Date]. 

After careful consideration and review of our current budget, we have decided to adjust the 

annual membership dues from [Old Amount] to [New Amount]. This change is necessary to 

continue providing high-quality events and services that you, our valued members, have come to 

expect. 

Please rest assured that we are committed to maintaining transparency and ensuring that the 

value of your membership remains high. The new dues will help us cover operating costs and 

enhance the overall experience for everyone involved. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, feel free to reach out to us at 

[Contact Information]. Thank you for your understanding and continued support of our social 

club. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Social Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


